
MENOMINEE COUNTY 

SHERIFF'S OFFICE 
EDWARD .J. REINDL, SHERIFF 

MENOMINEE, MICHIGAN 

Dear Mrs, Perras, 

Feb., 6,1955. 

I wanted to write you before this,but 
felt I was intruding.I was sorry to hear of you husbands 
death .Indeed ,I have lost a good friend.I was unable to 
attend the funeral,which I deeply regret. 

I have a very happy memory of Mr. Perras,when I 
met and visi t ed with him one day last fall,at the church 
dinner.I want to remember him that way. 

I have never forgotten how help ful and interested 
he was during my years with the Highway Fatrol. I always 
felt welcome and looked forward to my stop at your place. 

I wantea you to know t hat I am holding in remem-
brance ,and send you my belated and deepest symp athy. 
The memory of the wonderful years you and he spent together 
will comfort you in the years to come. 

My services and a ssistance are av ailable to you at 
any time •• as always. 


